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Pertaining to recommending a 2016 budget to Saint Paul City Council for approval.

WHEREAS, after due consideration and analysis of the financial condition of Saint Paul Regional Water
Services, the Board of Water Commissioners has prepared a 2016 budget of projected revenues and
expenses; now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Board of Water Commissioners does hereby recommend and request that that the Saint
Paul City Council approve and adopt the attached 2016 Saint Paul Regional Water Services Budget.

File #: RES 15-1628, Version: 1

City of Saint Paul Printed on 7/26/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

